11/12/64

Were these to be a part of the minutes?

Space in White Building
The Board of Selectmen noted a letter received from Mrs. Joseph Barnicle

by
requesting consideration for the use of the White Building f#f the Sudbury
Youth Center, Incs
(no action at this time -- or what?)

Voting
The Board of Selectmen moved, seconded (and unanimously voted?) to commission

the chairmen of both Town Committees, the Election Warden fh and Deputy Warden,
with the services of the Town Clerk to recommend:

a) the swuisition of additional voting machines

b) the establishment of polling places

¢) the establishment of precincts



